
 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

Dear fellow Residents, 4th October, 2017 

 

 

Every November, a band of extra-ordinary men take on the brave task of Movember: growing a moustache for charity in 

a bid to raise awareness about men’s health - prostate cancer, testicular cancer and mental health issues such as 

depression.  

Like breast cancer awareness, it’s a global movement.  

Movember started in Melbourne, Australia 10 years ago, when a group of friends decided to revive an old fashioned 

trend - the moustache.  

What are the rules? 

SADLY NO BEARDS!! 

1) Once registered, each participant must begin the 1st of November with a clean shaven face.  

2) You must grow and groom a moustache for the whole month. 

3) You cannot have a beard - which means no joining your sideburns to your beard. 

4) At Evergreen we are registering all participants at the Social Evening on Wednesday 1st November 2017. A 

final awards ceremony will be held on Wednesday 29th November. 

5) We are fortunate enough to have the services of Judge Marilyn (MacClachlan) to vet the proceedings, and her    

decision will be final!  

6) Entrance Fee will be R50.00. Prizes will be 10% of the total entrance kitty for 1st  place, and 4  other prizes 

each at 5%, with the balance  being donated to the Movember Foundation. 

7) While I am away Hennie (du Preez) will be drumming up support. 

 

Cheers  

Chris Edwards  -  Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. 

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

  COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Movember Rules 

 

http://www.huffingtonpost.co.uk/news/movember
http://www.huffingtonpost.co.uk/news/prostate-cancer
http://www.huffingtonpost.co.uk/news/testicular-cancer
http://www.huffingtonpost.co.uk/news/depression
http://www.huffingtonpost.co.uk/news/breast-cancer

